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Counting Crows' Butter Miracle Tour is coming to South
Africa

On 14 April 2023, the Counting Crows will begin their tour at the SunBet Arena, Time Square in Pretoria. On 16 April 2023,
they visit GrandWest's Grand Arena in Cape Town.

The Artist and Discovery Bank pre-sale begins Wednesday, 2 November, at 9am and ends Friday, 4 November at 8.59am.

General ticket sales open at 9am on Friday, 4 November. Tickets are available exclusively from Ticketmaster.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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